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Superintendent's Corner Noticing the Good
Many of our elementary math classrooms have shifted to a Guided Math Classroom

approach where the student drives much of the learning and is an active participant in
each part of the lesson. In Guided Math, after a short teacher-led lesson, the class

breaks up into small groups and begins to work in one of four stations: game, fluency,
technology, and teacher. Students who are struggling with a concept may get more

direct instruction and support with the problem set whereas the children who mastered
the concept quickly, will be enriched with challenging situations and problems that

extend their thinking beyond the lesson.
The photos above show elementary students across the district engaged in different

Guided Math stations. At our Board of Education Appreciation celebration on
Wednesday night, District Math Specialist Anna Nazaruk, with the help of our math

students, will participate in a Guided Math lesson with Board Members and
Administrators. There will also be a musical performance and some treats prepared by

our WMS students. 
Finally, congratulations to our teams and athletes recognized Lohud in weekly contests

Nick DiNapoli and the Varsity Football Team and Adriana Georgette. #wildcatpride

In Awe of the Paw - Honor Band

October is National Principals Month, and we
want to express our heartfelt gratitude to

the amazing principals who lead our schools
Anne Stern at Hawthorne, Michael Cunzio at

Columbus, Anthony Mungioli at WMS, and
Keith Schenker at WHS. 

Their dedication, passion, and commitment
shape the educational experiences of our

students and foster positive school cultures.
Every day, our principals inspire teachers,
staff, and students to strive for their best.
They navigate challenges with grace and
create environments where every student

can thrive. This month, join us in recognizing
and thanking these remarkable leaders.

To our wonderful principals, thank you for all
that you do. Your leadership and tireless

efforts make a profound difference. Let’s all
take a moment to #ThankAPrincipal and

show our appreciation for their invaluable
contributions to our schools and

communities.

The Week Ahead

Congratulations to our talented
instrumentalists Dominic, Gregory,

Sophia, Isabella, Sevak, Devon,
Sophie, Kiera, Matthew, Michael,
Martina, Regina, Serena, Jeffrey,

Dylan, Andrew, Leo, John, and Crystal.
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10/14 Columbus Day - No School

10/16 WMS PTA Meeting 7 PM, BOE
Meeting/Board of Education Appreciation
Celebration 7:30 PM

10/18 WMS Sketch Comedy 8 PM

Nineteen Middle and High School students between the grades of
seventh through twelfth were selected to participate in the

Northern Westchester Honor Band this fall! The band performed
this past Saturday at North Salem High School. 

Sign up today at
www.mtpef.org


